
Dear Brethren, August 2017

This letter of invitation is to make you aware of our next Bible conference scheduled for October 9-10 (Monday-

Tuesday), 2017 at the Middletown Bible Church in Middletown, Connecticut.   Our guest speaker will be Dr. Robert

Congdon.  Other men will be speaking as well.

Dr. Robert Congdon will be doing a five part series on New Calvinism, a movement sweeping throughout Christianity

today.  It is causing turmoil and division among believers and is hindering true gospel proclamation. Discerning the

errors of this false teaching is imperative.  Robert Congdon will demonstrate how Calvinism’s misrepresentation of the

Bible’s teaching on depravity, election, atonement, grace, and assurance of salvation is misleading people of all ages

throughout the world.

Other men will be sharing on what is happening in our churches, what is happening in our world, what is happening with

respect to dispensationalism and what is happening with respect to our concept of WHO GOD IS. The conference will

conclude with a message on “What is Happening in Your Life?”

One change at this Bible Conference is that we are adjusting the schedule to allow for more time in between the

preaching sessions.  There will still be the same number of preaching sessions but there will be longer breaks.

We would encourage you to send back your registration form as soon as possible.  The REGISTRATION DEADLINE

will be Monday October 2 (Sept. 25 for housing in homes).  Housing in private homes is limited.  If you would like

to be in a home, we will try to do what we can, but we cannot guarantee it.  If you indicate your desire to be in a home,

and if we cannot provide this for you, we will notify you as soon as possible so you can make other plans.  If you do not

hear from us, then you can assume that we will provide housing as you requested.  We will do what we can to be of help. 

If financial considerations are a factor in whether or not you can attend the conference, feel free to contact us, and

perhaps there could be something we might be able to do to be of help.

On the back of this letter you will find a listing of the area motels. We would ask you to make your own motel

reservations and make them early. 

Our next National Bible Conference (The Independent Fundamental Bible Conference) is scheduled for April 23–26,

2018 (Monday evening through Thursday noon). Information about this conference will be sent out in January or

February, Lord willing.  This national Bible conference will also be held in Middletown, Connecticut.

MEAL INFORMATION:  We would suggest a love-offering of $14.00 per person for all three Conference meals, if

and as you are able ($5.00 for the supper meals and $4.00 for the lunch on Tuesday). 

DIRECTIONS TO CHURCH:  See the program flier.

If you need anything or if you have any questions, call us at (860) 346-0907 (church office) or (860) 346-7139 (Parsons). 

Or e-mail me at georgezeller3@gmail.com           

 We hope to hear from you soon!

 Yours sincerely in Christ,

George Parsons, Pastor

George Zeller, Assistant
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